
 

 

Tiger class has been very busy 
this week! We had a visit from the 
Tiger in ‘The Tiger Who Came to 
Tea’. The children were very 
excited and asked the Tiger 
many questions about what she 
did in the story.  

Some of the children asked “Why 

did you not go to the café 

instead of Sophie’s house?” The 

Tiger replied “I didn’t know the 

way to the café so I went to 

Sophie’s house.”   

 

 
 
 
 

ACTIVITY OF THE WEEK – 
FEASTING TIGER, GROWING CATERPILLAR 

 

The children have enjoyed 
observing the caterpillars as they 
grew and grew this week. The 
children made pompom 
caterpillars that they took with 
them to enjoy in their games. The 
very hungry caterpillars are 
getting ready for their next stage 
in their transformation. The 
children are very excited to 
observe the caterpillar’s life cycle!   

FRIDAY 16TH JUNE 
 2022 

UPDATES FROM 
SARAH JANE 

We are delighted to 
be moving in to the 
new site in August. 
Parents will have 
received an email 
this week updating 
them on the plans 
for September and 
an invite to attend a 
meeting held by the 
trust and the local 
authority. This will 
be on Friday 30th 
June at 9am, at 
Jack Dash House. 
I hope you are all 
able to make it, if 
not I will take 
minutes and send 
them out to all 
families. 



 

Financial Mentoring 
Session - Faith 
Regan Foundation                                                                  

May – October 2023 
 

Faith Regan Foundation are 
running Financial Mentoring 
Sessions to support women 
to build their confidence in 
household finances as well 
as further wrap-around 
support.  
Please see attachment for 
further information 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

LOCAL AUTHORITY 
FAMILY SERVICES   

STAR OF THE 
WEEK 

 

This week’s stars in 
Tiger Class are: 

 

 Dawud 
For being so 

inquisitive and 
making great 
observations. 

  

 Ria 
For being so creative 

and having unique 
ideas.    

 

In recognition, both 
have been given a 

certificate and a tiger 
to take home for the 

weekend. Ria and 
Dawud will teach the 

tigers how to make 
ice lollies, and will 

bring in mystery 
objects for the class 

to discuss next week. 
 

UPCOMING DATES 
TO REMEMBER  

Friday 23rd June, PM session 
Police Visit 
 

Tuesday 4th July, 9am-12.30pm 
Mudchute Farm Trip 
 

Wednesday 5th July, 9-10am 
Parent-only meeting with Y1 
teacher, Shireena 
 

Wednesday 12th July, 9-10am 
Transition Workshop (EYFS to Y1) 
 

Friday 14th July   
Reception Graduation 
  
Thursday 20th July, all day 
Seaside Trip 
 

TBA 
Sports Day 

 

Let’s Talk SEND – 
Information 
Marketplace & 
Family Fun Place 

Saturday 17th June, 
10am-2pm 
St Paul’s Bow Common, 
E3 4AR 
 

Parents and carers are 
invited to a family fun day 
and information event, with 
arts and crafts activities, 
sensory storytelling and fun 
activities for families to enjoy. 
There will also be an 
information marketplace with 
stalls and updates from 
education, health and 
community services that 
support children with special 
education needs and 
disabilities (SEND) or an 
Education, Health and Care 
Plan. 
For more information, email 
thsendforum@gmail.com or 
parentalengagement@towerh
amlets.gov.uk  
 
 
 
 

STAR OF THE WEEK 
PICTURES TO COME 

NEXT WEEK 
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